
From: Kaneshiro, Bruce
Sent: 2/17/2010 4:34:59 PM
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Cc: Gupta, Aloke (aloke.gupta@cpuc.ca.gov); Walsh, Natalie (NFW@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: Staff Contact for PG&E Reimbursement of CPUC's Smart Meter Evaluation

Sid-

Last week, the CPUC issued a ruling directing PG&E to reimburse the CPUC for its costs incurred for 
the independent smart meter evaluation.

Our Fiscal Office needs specific contact information for the PG&E staff person who will handle the 
reimbursement on PG&E's end. Here's what we need:

Name
Mailing Address 
Phone Number 
Email Address

Thank you,

Bruce

SB GT&S 0301650
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